Date: - 30" July 2019

To

The Principal,

Akbar Peerbhoy College,
M. S. Ali Road, Two Tank,
Grant Road(E),

Mumbai - 08.

(Through: Dr. M. H. Lakdawla, Assist. Director, Professional Courses)
Sub: Permission to organize workshop for B. Sc. IT students.

Respected Sir,

this is to request you to kindly allow us to conduct workshop on "Full Stack
Development" on Ist, 2nd and 3rd August 2019 from 10:00 am to 12:30 am at
Computer Lab B 4th Floor.

The workshop will be conducted by cEE=at-or—diEsm, Mr. Sayyed Kashif,
currently working as Technical Head with Quannical Technologies on Application

Development using Full Stack.

The honorarium is to be paid on CHB, I request you to kindly allow.

Kindly approve.

Thank You.

Prof. esham Shaikh

Co-ordinator
B. Sc. IT
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To

Project Manager,

Quannical Technologies.
Subject: Letter of Thanks.

Dear Sir,

a

1 take this opportunity to thank you for giving your precious time for conducting
workshop on "Full Stack Application Development™ for our B. Sc.(IT) students from

1* to 3" August 2019 (3 Days).

:n by

you. It helped them to get an insight view of the subject. You oriented the technical

The students were very impressed, especially by the practical exposure gi

outlook and extended student’s vision about the subject. Also you have always been
helpful in every capacity to help our students achieve their goals and make a difference in

their lives.
You deserve a pat for your remarkable contribution.

[ also appreciate the profound affection you have for our students.

\

W Y,

(Prof. Mohammed Tahir)

Principal
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Date: - 2" August 2019

To
Mr. Kashif Sayyed,

Project Manager,

Quannical Technologies.
Subject: Letter of Thanks.

Dear Sir,

I take this opportunity to thank you for giving your precious time for conducting a
workshop on "Full Stack Application Development" for our B. Sc.(IT) students from
1% to 3" August 2019 (3 Days).

The students were very impressed, especially by the practical exposure given by
you. It helped them to get an insight view of the subject. You oriented the technical
outlook and extended student’s vision about the subject. Also you have always been
helpful in every capacity to help our students achieve their goals and make a difference in

their lives.
You deserve a pat for your remarkable contribution.

I also appreciate the profound affection you have for our students.

= W%\ssm

(Prof. Mohammed Tahir) /

Principal %%

50 Glorious Hears of ritonce



